Summer Games is in 2 weeks!
Softball starts soon too

We have been fighting the Midwest spring weather this year. It has
been a struggle to hold practices for track, soccer and bocce but the
Knights will be ready for Summer Games! Thank you to everyone for
bearing with the schedule changes and making it to practices!

There will be a planning committee meeting on Saturday May 20th at
12:30 at Steinbecks in the back room. Everyone is welcome and we will
go over schedules and upcoming events.

The Knights are keeping busy and in order to provide so many
opportunities for our athletes we need lots of volunteers! We are so
thankful for those who volunteer to coach a sport, be a unified partner,
help at practice, type up this newsletter, take pictures for our Facebook
page, come to the meeting and offer suggestions and put together our
registrations. The Knights work because we have great people who all
pitch in a little bit to help get everything done. Thank you to those who
have helped wash uniforms and fill in as a temporary soccer coach for a
week! | appreciate every little thing that you do to help our athletes be
successful!



